The St. Nicholas Ladies Tea is Back!

After a couple of years off, the Ladies' Mardi Gras Tea at St. Nicholas Parish returns with much excitement and fanfare!

The Tea Party, which is also a very important fundraiser for our parish, will be held on Sunday afternoon, February 19, 2023. Doors will open at 12:30pm, and the lunch will be served at 1:30.

Tickets will go on sale in November, and as in the past, are \$25/ each or \$200 for a table of 8.

Begging letters for the Ladies Tea are now available in the vestibule by the bulletins and should be used for soliciting donations from businesses that you frequent.

Items such as gift cards and product donations are much appreciated and can be incorporated into a basket which will be raffled off at the event. If you have donations or questions, please reach out to anyone on the Tea Committee.